
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF RFP 

DATE: October 18, 2018 
RFP #: 2018-105  
TITLE: CBX Business Plan Consultant 

In accordance with Local Contract Review Board Rule C-047-0660 and ORS 279B.100 Clackamas 
County (“County”) is cancelling Request for Proposals #2018-105, issued on October 15, 2018.   

The County has placed this project on hold indefinitely due to reevaluation of the existing scope. It is the 
intent of the County to reissue an RFP with a revised scope of work at a later date.   

Clackamas County appreciates the time and effort by proposers to prepare for this solicitation and looks 
forward to receiving other proposals in the future.  Please contact Ryan Rice at (503) 742-5446 if you 
have any questions. 

_______________________________________________ 
George Marlton      
Director  

on behalf of 


